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The Meeting in June will be about all 

the little details that need to be gone 

over about the Strawberry Century.  

These little details are what make the 

Strawberry the ride that it isé.the 

best ride in the Stateé.IMHO!!  

Please plan on attending.  We still are 

in need of volunteers to help with this 

epic ride.  Please call Ron Kropf 

541.401.7178 or Shirley Schoberg -

Hebda 541.979.1129 or Mary Ellen 

Lind 541.231.6973 if you can help.  

Even a couple of hours here or there 

will help enormously.  Thank you in 

advance!   

2015 Sant iam Spokes Summer  Bik e Tour  

Club Meeting -  June 4th -  7:00 PM  

Strawberry Century Final Details  
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Yellowbottom Ride Coming Up June 20th  

Ride Captain Art Olin has scheduled a new twist for the June 20th ride to Yellow-

bottom.  It starts at Wiley Creek Rest Home in Sweet Home at 9:00 AM.  It is a Cat 

ll - lll ride.  Round trip to Yellowbottom Rest Area is 54 miles.  However, for those 

that want to explore and/or go further until the road turns to one lane, the distance 

is 80 miles round trip.  This year the ride will have a SAG to carry your food 

and extra water and you...if need be.  There might even be a treat at the 

topéé..you wonôt know if you donôt go.  For those newer riders who have never 

been to Yellowbottom , this is your chance to go.  It is a beautiful ride and if you 

only want to ride up and need a ride backéé.a SAG vehicle will be available.   

So You Think You Can Ride a Bicycle  

Ever hear that phrase "It's just like riding a bike?" It turns out riding a bike isn't 

actually all that easy. Take this bike, for example. It looks like an ordinary bicycle 

but with one tiny difference. You may think you can ride it, but I guarantee you're 

wrong.  Check it out!  Click  HERE 

Letôs Go For A Bike Ride 

Here is a web site run by Mid Valley Bike Club for not only rides but hiking, kayak-
ing, skiing, climbing, walking and running, coast tripsé..pretty much the full meal 
deal.  Check it out!   Click  HERE 

http://viewpure.com/MFzDaBzBlL0?ref=bkmk
http://www.meetup.com/Adventures-Around-Oregon/?scroll=true
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2015 Santiam Spokes Summer Bike Tour  

 The Santiam Spokes Summer Tour this year will be in Northwest Oregon.  It will be 

August 23rd thru August 29th.  We invite all club members to join our week - long 

summer tour!  The route begins in Carlton, a small town a short way north of McMinn-

ville.  It will go north and include the Banks ï Vernonia Trail and on to Astoria.  Then 

the route goes south on HWY 101 and turns inland a short way south of Tillamook on 

a low - traffic road, over the coastal mountains, along the Nestucca River, and back to 

Carlton.  For accommodations, there will be camping at state and forest -service 

campgrounds and an overnight on the grounds of the vacation home of Ken Orwickôs 

MIL.  Group meals will be prepared most of the evenings. The average mileage per 

day will be 40 ï 50 miles with total mileage of approximately 280.  

The week - long summer tour is open to all members of the Santiam Spokes bike club.  Registrants are expected to partici-

pate in the June 13 Strawberry Century production which provides funding for the SAG driver expenses.  

A person, or a couple, is/are still needed who is/are willing to serve as SAG driver(s) for the tour to support the 

bikers and to carry their baggage.  This involves being willing to drive your own or a rented truck.  Reimburse-

ment will be made for the mileage (if your own truck) and for other expenses related to the tour.  Please talk 

with friends or family members who might be willing to help us in 

this way.  Being a club member is not required.  

All who have registered for the tour are asked to attend an informational meeting 

at SLCH before the Club meeting on Thursday, July 2nd, at 6:00 PM.  If the club 

is unable to find a SAG driver by then, and other arrangements cannot be 

made,  the tour will have to be cancelled.  If you have questions about the tour 

or about being a SAG driver, please contact Mary Ellen Lind , melind@peak.org  or 

541 -231 -6973.  

 

Newport Ride  

What a great group -  Off to the coast, 
weather be damned  

Potty Break -   
Watering a tree -  Saving a life!  

A great group turned out for the ride to 

Newport.  The weather going over was not  

bad.  Three people sagged home Saturday 

night so they could ride the Monster Cookie 

on Sunday.  The weather coming home on 

Sunday was not as good.  As Dennis is still 

recuperating, he sagged the ride.  John and 

Shirley and Dennis took some great pictures 

of the trip.   

John and Shirleyôs Pics -  Click   HERE 

Dennisôs Pics -   Click   HERE 

Dennis Murphy  

John Hebda  

Sunset at the beach!  

John Hebda  

mailto:melind@peak.org
http://shirleyschoberghebda.smugmug.com/BikeRides/2015-Coast-Ride/
http://share.shutterfly.com/share/received/welcome.sfly?fid=3ce1693dacae96b4&sid=0AauGblmzbt2zuw

